NOTICE OF

PUBLIC HEARING
LOCATION/ DATE: The City
Commission of the City of
Richmond will hold a public
hearing on Monday, December
20, 2021, at 4:30 p.m. at the
City Commission Meeting
Room, 600 Morton Street
Richmond, Texas.
PURPOSE: To receive
comments for or against text
amendments to the Unified
Development Code, to include
certain changes to parking
requirements and standards.
The proposed changes
primarily pertain to allowance
of on-street parking within
OT, Olde Town district. The
specific sections to be
amended may include:
1) Division 4.2.100, Parking
and Loading.
2) Chapter 6, Administration.
3) Chapter 7, Measurements
and Words.
FOR MORE INFORMATION:
For more information you
can contact the City of
Richmond Planning
Department Office by email at
planning@richmondtx.gov
or by phone at 281-342-0559.




